تاريخ امتحان	بسمه تعالى	
1402/10/25	دبيرستان غير دولتي فاخران	
نمره به عدد :	نام : نام خانوادگی : نام دبیر : شماره صندلی :	
نمره به حروف :	آزمون در س : زبان انگلیسی دهم دیماه 1402 مقطع : متوسطه مدت امتحان 75 دقیقه	
تعداد صفحه: 3	شرح سوالات صفحه 1	یف
	به احترام طبیت و محیط زیست پاسخنامه داده نمی شود لذا جواب سوالات را در خود ورقه	
l. Choose a sent	tence for each picture(1)	
	2 3 4	
. The man is hurting		
	ood round the body. d. There are some drops of paint on the wall of the office	ce.
A place from which B. Complete the blan	scientists watch the moon, stars, etc. by telescopes	
	th/ liquid / orbits/ alive / instead / care / alike / healthy	
. Doing daily	keeps us strong and healthy.	
	the Sun in different	
	body against diseases.	
	play basketball. He goes walking	
	mazing but not so much	
	breakfast can give you more energy. ach people how to take moreof endangered animals	
	ways when you cross the street.	
). De careful: Look		
C. Complete the	blanks with your own words.(2)	
. How was the film?	" "It was an i film. I have never seen one like that."	
. The planet on which	ch we live is called e	
. It's completely d	here I wonder why you don't turn on the light.	
. The red liquid that	is sent around the body by the heart is b	-71
). Grammar: Put	the words in the correct order to make meaningful sentences. (2	2)
l. energy – gives- a s	small - The brain - lamp- to light- enough	
nroblem / of / is /	difficult / this / the book / the most /.	
2. problem / of / is / c		
z. problem / or / is / c		
L. Find 6 mistakes a	and correct them.(capitalization and plural or singular forms)(3)	
L. Find 6 mistakes a We are going to go or	n a school trip on monday. We'll visit the eram Park. We are planning to stay the	
L. Find 6 mistakes a We are going to go of till afternoon. There's	n a school trip on monday. We'll visit the eram Park. We are planning to stay the s a famous zoo in the park. A lot of man visit the zoo every day. We can see some	
L. Find 6 mistakes a We are going to go of till afternoon. There's wild animal, such as	n a school trip on monday. We'll visit the eram Park. We are planning to stay the s a famous zoo in the park. A lot of man visit the zoo every day. We can see some zebras, mountain goats, wolf, black bears, and persian leopards there. After the	
L. Find 6 mistakes a We are going to go of till afternoon. There's wild animal, such as a trip, we'll have to wri	n a school trip on monday. We'll visit the eram Park. We are planning to stay the s a famous zoo in the park. A lot of man visit the zoo every day. We can see some zebras, mountain goats, wolf, black bears, and persian leopards there. After the ite a report on the trip. So, we need to pay close attention to everything we see.	
L. Find 6 mistakes a We are going to go of till afternoon. There's wild animal, such as a trip, we'll have to wri	n a school trip on monday. We'll visit the eram Park. We are planning to stay the s a famous zoo in the park. A lot of man visit the zoo every day. We can see some zebras, mountain goats, wolf, black bears, and persian leopards there. After the	

gnuelj denrfi eret nipa people:
G. Read the following sentence and complete the blanks(2) Damavand is a beautiful high mountain ADJECTIVE (Size) ADJECTIVE (Quality) COMMON NOUN PROPER NOUN 1
Damavand is a beautiful high mountain ADJECTIVE (Size) ADJECTIVE (Quality) COMMON NOUN PROPER NOUN 1
ADJECTIVE (Size) ADJECTIVE (Quality) COMMON NOUN 4
1
1
1. When I entered my garden, I saw two (mouse)
1. When I entered my garden, I saw two (mouse)
2. He is as
3. Ahmad is the
4. Humans have two
H: Choose the correct choice. (1.5 points) 1- A: It's very cold inside. B: Really
1- A: It's very cold inside. B: Really
1) I am going to 2) You are going to 3) You'll 4) I'll 2- A:
22 A:
1) Who 2) When 3) Where 4) What 3) The
3) The
Any Persian/ arab b). persian/ Arab c) Persian/ Arab d) persian/ arab I. Falling or Rising Intonation?(1) 1. Who helps you with your English? (
I. Falling or Rising Intonation?(1) 1. Who helps you with your English? (
1. Who helps you with your English? (
H. Complete the blanks (2.5) adjective Comparative Superlative 1. important 2. ugly 3. many 4. small 5. bad Reading comprehension: Read the passage and answer the questions below (4) If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
H. Complete the blanks (2.5) adjective Comparative Superlative 1. important 2. ugly 3. many 4. small 5. bad Reading comprehension: Read the passage and answer the questions below (4) If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
Adjective Comparative Superlative 1. important 2. ugly 3. many 4. small 5. bad Reading comprehension: Read the passage and answer the questions below (4) If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
1. important 2. ugly 3. many 4. small 5. bad Reading comprehension: Read the passage and answer the questions below (4) If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than anormal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
2. ugly 3. many 4. small 5. bad 6. bad 7. Reading comprehension: Read the passage and answer the questions below (4) 1. If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
A. small The small and the passage and answer the questions below (4) If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
A. small S. bad Reading comprehension: Read the passage and answer the questions below (4) If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
Reading comprehension: Read the passage and answer the questions below (4) If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than mormal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
Reading comprehension: Read the passage and answer the questions below (4) If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called anemia. Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
If there are too few red cells in a person's blood, they may have a disease called <i>anemia</i> . Red blood cells are important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
here important because they carry oxygen all over the body. Some people with anemia have fewer than normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
normal red blood cells. Others have red cells that do not work correctly. Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
Many different medical problems can cause, or create, anemia. Some types of anemia are genetic diseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
liseases (handed down from parent to child). A genetic disease may change the shape of red blood cells or
heir size. Some bacteria or viruses can stop the body from making enough red blood cells. An unhealthy
liet – especially one low in iron, folic acid, or vitamin B12– can also keep the body from making enough
ed blood cells. Some drugs can also damage or destroy red cells. Finally, people sometimes lose blood (and
o red blood cells) in an injury for example, which can cause anemia. Diet=رثيم غذايي
The symptoms, or signs, of anemia are different based on the type of the disease. Doctors usually
باعث شدن =Cause کم خونی=anemia with simple blood tests. identify
. It is possible for people to have anemia even if they have enough red blood cells True/false
2. Eating healthy food can sometimes help stop anemia true/false
3. According to the passage, red blood cells.
b. some drugs can change the shape of
s. some diseases change the size of d. some bacteria and viruses destroy
. When people's red blood cells do not work correctly,
they need to get healthier food he they need to take some drives to bill the heatenic and rimines
they need to eat healthier food b. they need to take some drugs to kill the bacteria and viruses
their body parts cannot get enough oxygen d. their body destroys those red blood cells

K. Reading comprehension.(4)

صفحه 3

One easy way to protect wildlife is learning about the endangered animals that live around you. Teach your friends and family about the wonderful birds, fish and plants that live near your home. In this way, they are going to be more careful about nature. You can also visit a national wildlife museum or park. These places give good information about how to protect endangered animals and their homes. You can do voluntary work in these places to help animals and their babies.

Another thing you can do is protecting the natural home of the endangered animals. When you keep nature clean and safe, the animals will live longer. Protecting the trees of forests is also helpful. If you live in a village, you need to be very careful about the hunters who come to your village to hurt animals. Whenever you see these people, you need to call the police. These are simple things, but they will help

1. What should we do when we see a hunter is hurting animals?

.....

.....

- 2. Why should we teach our friends and family about the wonderful animals and plants?
- 3. Name two ways of protecting the natural home of the endangered animals.
- 4. What does 'these' in paragraph 1, line 3 refer to?
- a. national wildlife museum or park

- c. wonderful birds
- b. natural homes of endangered animals
- d. animals
- 5. Hunters come to your village to protect animals. A) True

B) False

31 =نمره ازمون كتبي 9=نمده ازمون شفاهي